
site  and Newsletter. 

LCMC-NW.com is intended 
to be a gathering place of 
ideas, resources, official 
District news and announce-
ments, and above all, a call 
to service.  As the number of 
member congregations in 
the Northwest grow, our 
hope is that members visit 
this site often, to connect 
with one another, share in-
formation, and stay abreast 
of what is happening in our 
region.   God is good!  As 
the people and congrega-
tions of the LCMC strive to-
gether to  fulfill the character 
of our name ”Mission for 
Christ”, it is hoped that the 
Northwest District of the 
LCMC will be a worthy and 
effective   reflection of His 

goodness. 

Patrick Woods                                  

LCMC Northwest District Council Chair 
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  “For it is by grace you have been saved through 
faith—and this is not from yourselves, it is the gift 
of God—not by works, so that no one can boast.” 
Ephesians 2:8-9 

“We reserve the right to correct or edit any 
article submitted for grammatical errors.” 

WELCOME… 

On behalf of the 
Northwest District 
Council, we wish to 
extend an invitation to 
join us in the  exciting 
opportunities of ser-
vice which God has 
been pleased to place 
before us.  We serve a 
vast geographical area 
and with that an en-
during pioneer spirit.  
The Northwest Region 
is and always has 
been a vast place of 
beauty and challenge.  
The realization and af-
firming God’s working 
of faith in each of us is 
the foundational moti-
vation in our web site 
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Pastor Joan Scheffler 

 

Front, l-r: Pastors Kevin Weeks, Joan Scheffler, 
Craig Nelson and Warren Baker 

Back, l-r:  Pastors Rusty Bailey, Martha Nelson, 
and John Nelson 

 

Pastor Joan Scheffler was called by St Paul’s          
Lutheran Church, Franklin Grove, IL, and deployed 
by them into Intentional Interim Ministry on May 17, 
2015.  Pastor Rusty Bailey presided.   Pastor Joan 
is a 2015 graduate the Interim Ministry course at  
Beyond the River Academy.  Her daughter, the 
church council president, placed the stole.  Joan  
and her husband, Jerry, have 4 children and 10 
grandchildren. 

Submitted by Pastor Warren Baker 

Pastor Gary Truitt 

 

 l 

 

 

 

 

 

 

l-r:  Pastors Ingrid Aderhold, Gary Truitt,                                        
Greg Worsh and Warren Baker 

Pastor Gary Truitt was called by Faith Lutheran 
Church Pierce, ID, and deployed by them into           
Intentional Interim Ministry on April 26, 2015.  Pastor 
Ingrid Aderhold presided at the service.   Pastor Gary 
is a 2015 graduate of the Interim Ministry course at     
Beyond the River Academy. 

Submitted by Pastor Warren Baker 

Calls/Deployments to Intentional 
Interim Ministry 

Beyond the River 
Academy offers                                                  
a new class on                     

Intentional Interim                         
Ministry! 

For details, contact: 

Pastor Warren Baker 

birders1and2@gmail.com 
712.330.2018 

Congregation & 
Clergy Directory      

Update 
Stay connected!  Help us keep our records 
accurate and up-to-date.  Please take a mo-
ment to review your congregation—
(www.lcmc.net/congregations) and your pro-
file (www.lcmc.net/pastors). 

 

Need to make changes?  Locate the update 
forms for congregations and clergy on the 
LCMC website, (click on Documents, then 
Applications and Forms, then Update Con-
tact Information and select the appropriate 
form).  Submit the completed form(s) to the 
LCMC office. 

 

Questions? Contact Cathy Nichol: 
cathy@LCMC.net or 734.788.7476 

The following is a reprint from LCMC           
“By The Word”                                                                                         

“By The Word” is the LCMC E-Newsletter  -      
2nd Qtr 2015 
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Vacationing or just touring the Canadian Rocky Mountains —We 
welcome you to stop and refresh your body and soul with us on 

Sundays— 10:00 am .   
 

You will find us at 811Cassils Road West - phone  (403) 362-4259 

SPOT LIGHT 

Trinity Lutheran Church 

Brooks, Alberta (Canada) 

Trinity Lutheran Church was organized in 1965 and is currently a member of the Lutheran Con-
gregations in Mission for Christ (LCMC).  With a membership of over 800 baptized members, 
Trinity is part of the larger Christian community in the Brooks area through its participation in the 
Eastern Irrigation District Ministerial Association. 

Here we have some information about their pastor.  Pastor John is a 1979 graduate of Concordia 
Seminary, St. Louis, Missouri.  Pastor John currently serves as an on-call Chaplain at the Brooks 
Health Care Centre, and as the Chaplain (and a volunteer firefighter) for the Brooks Fire Depart-
ment.  He is also involved in the local Eastern Irrigation District Ministerial Association (currently 
serving on the Pastoral Care Committee at the Brooks Health Centre) and the Alberta Pastoral 
Care Association. 

Pastor John (also known as PJ) and his wife, Maggie have a blended family of five children and 
twelve grandchildren who live in England, Kansas and Alberta.  Besides traveling to visit his    
family, PJ enjoys reading, baseball, fishing and camping. 

 

Mark Your Calanders  
in celebration of…  
Trinity’s 50 Years - All are Invited  
 
Date and Time: Sunday, September 20, 2015  
Mini Hymn Sing: 9:30 am  
Worship: 10:00 am  
Celebration Potluck Lunch to follow  
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Your Northwest District Council: 

Pat Woods—Chair - (Executive  Committee) 

Murray Stanton—Vice Chair —(Executive Committee) 

Barbara Fagley—Secretary—(Executive Committee) 

Kathy Nida –Treasurer -(Executive Committee) 

Denel Ingraham 

Jeff Redlin 

Lon Roberts 

Suzanne Robinson 

Shelly Hauge 

Mary Stubblefield  

Maureen (Moe) Bessey—District Coordinator 

Keith Aderhold—District Web Master 

We would like to take this moment to welcome Melville           
Lutheran  Church of Melville, Montana as our newest   
congregation members to the LCMC Northwest District. 

 Patrick Woods 

 LCMC Northwest District Council Chair 

 
If you or your congregation would like to have information add-
ed to the next LCMC Northwest District  "The Happenings" 
please submit to:        lcmc-nw.com/contact/ 

Our Newest Congregation Members to the 

 LCMC Northwest District 

News From  

Valhalla Evangelical Lutheran 
Church   

Valhalla Center,   

Alberta (Canada) 

Pastor Ella Loberg will       
be retiring at  the end of 
September 2015. 

 

The church has begun their 
call process and have been 
in contact with Pastor   
Warren Baker with the   
Shalom Ministry Team for 
help with a Interim Pastor 
during this period. 

“Give ear to my words, O Lord:                                         
Give heed to my sighing. 
Listen to the sound of my cry,    
my King and my God, for to you I pray. 
O Lord, in the morning you hear my voice:  
in the morning I plead my case to you, and watch…” 

    Psalm 5: 1-3 

“O God, ruler of this world and our daily lives; we know 
that you control the storms, the wind, the heat and the 
flames. We humbly come before you to ask for your divine 
aid, intervention and comfort to those in our region who 
are suffering loss of home and life because of the wild fires.  
We ask you to watch after those who are fighting on the 
front lines around our homes and in the forests. Ease our 
fears and grant to us a sense of peace, understanding, and 
trust, that in all things, you will be there to sustain and 
hold us in your heavenly arms.  Amen”          

The District Council offers our sincere prayers in this time 
of great concern for all of God’s children in our area. 

http://www.lcmc-nw.com/contact/
http://www.lcmc.net/components/general/congregation-page.php?id=107421
http://www.lcmc.net/components/general/congregation-page.php?id=107421

